Republica de Angola

Ministério do Ambiente

OFICIO N°_/¢ GEPE/MINAMB/2024

To: The Green Climate Fund (“GCF”)

Luanda, 28 May 2024

Re: Funding proposal for the GCF by Sahara and Sahel Observatory regarding the
“Empowering Women Groups to Build Resilience to Climate Impacts in the Province of
Cunene in South-west Angola

Dear Madam, Sir,

We refer to the project titled “Empowering Women Groups to Build Resilience to Climate Impacts in
the Province of Cunene in South-west Angola in Angola as included in the funding proposal submitted
by Sahara and Sahel Observatory to us on 21 December 2018, and the updated version in 2021 and
the final version of the proposal in April 2024.

The undersigned is the duly authorized representative of Arlette Massala, the Focal Point of Angola.

Pursuant to GCF decision B.08/10, the content of which we acknowledge to have reviewed, we
hereby communicate our no-objection to the project as included in the funding proposal.

By communicating our no-objection, itis implied that:

(a) The government of Angola has no-objection to the project as included in the funding
proposal;

(b) The project as included in the funding proposal is in conformity with the national priorities,
strategies and plans of Angola;

(c) Inaccordance with the GCF’s environmental and social safeguards, the project as included in
the funding proposal is in conformity with relevant national laws and regulations.

We also confirm that our national process for ascertaining no-objection to the project as included in
the funding proposal has been duly followed.

We acknowledge that this letter will be made publicly available on the GCF website.
Kind regards,

Arlette Massala

NDA/FP GCF

Ministry of Environment
Republic of Angola



